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Vision Care Delivers Charitable Surgeries to the Local
NY-NJ Community

Thank you Dr. Daniel Kim and his surgical team at the St. Mary's Eye & Surgery Center
for performing 6 charitable cataract surgeries!

The 6 patients were selected during our most recent Annual Local Eye Camp (Nov. 12,
2022), which was held at the Korean Community Services of Metropolitan New York in
Bayside Queens.

And thank you again to our generous sponsors for supporting us: Joh Foundation,
Bank of Hope, Judith Ehm Foundation, Overseas Koreans Foundation, United
Healthcare, KAMPANY, AKAM, UBASE, Jason Chon, Jiyong Lee, and the ASCRS
Foundation.

Photos From 342nd Vision Eye Camp in Lahore,
Pakistan
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This past week (January 23-27), Vision Care held our first Vision Eye Camp of 2023 at
the United Christian Hospital (UCH) in Lahore, Pakistan, screening 863 patients and
delivering 144 sight-restoring surgeries.

We would like to acknowledge the hard work of our volunteers and medical

professionals for starting off the first Eye Camp of the year!

Sincerely,

Vision Care USA

Our 2023 Vision Eye Camp schedule will be announced soon!
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